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Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have had a good restful break. We are really looking forward to seeing you all 

back to school on Monday.  

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately, Ms Edwards has had to have emergency 

surgery during the holidays and she is now recovering for the next few weeks. 

I am pleased to say that Mr Winnard will be covering the majority of time, alongside Mr 

Stirrup, who is a very experienced teacher. The class will also have the support of Mr Bosali, 

Ms McAndrews and Mr Harry. 

This was unexpected news and I am sure you would join me in wishing Ms Edwards a swift 

and stable recovery.  

In the meantime, I will keep you up to date with Ms Edward’s progress and the expected 

recovery time.    

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mrs Stav 
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